
The time has come to say goodbye to our fantastic Year 6 pupils. We thought it would be fitting to dedicate the 
last newsletter of the year to the 54 children who walked the corridors of Florence Melly Community Primary 
School for the last time today. We are unbelievably proud of each and every one of them and everything they 
have achieved. They are a credit to our school and it has been an absolute pleasure teaching them. The children 
have thrived and flourished during their time in Year 6. They have grown and flourished and are ready for 
secondary school. We wish them the very best as they move into the next phase of their education. Well done 
Year 6! and make sure that you come back and visit! 

Year 6 End of Year Prom 
It’s amazing how well they scrub up! A huge Florence Melly thank you to the parents who organised the Year 6 end of year prom. It was an 
event they will never forget. Despite not being a school organised event…we just couldn’t leave it out of the weekly newsletter. The children 
popped into school to see their teachers before heading off to the Broadway Club for an evening of partying. Don’t they just look amazing! 

Year 6 Trip to New Brighton 
On Wednesday, Year 6 went to New Brighton for their last ever end of year trip and what a fantastic day it turned out to be. The children 
enjoyed a game of laser quest and bowling, followed by an afternoon spent on the beach. A quick trip to the chippy and it was back on the 
beach for more fun in the sun (or cloud as it proved to be). A final farewell to remember. What a brilliant day! 

Year 6 End of Year Performance - The GREATEST SHOW! 
On Monday the whole school and parents had the absolute pleasure of watching the Year 6 end of year production and it really was the 
GREATEST SHOW ever. It was a real tear-jerker and there wasn’t a dry eye in the house. The children demonstrated just how far they’ve come 
with a confident, funny and heart-warming production. A huge thank you to the dedicated Year 6 team and Mr Ashley for putting the 
performance together. A great way to bow out!  
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03/09/18 
INSET Day 

for Staff 

04/09/18 
Children Return 

to School

19/10/18 
School Finishes 
for Half-Term

29/10/18 
Children Return 
After Half-Term

20/12/18 
School Closes 
for Christmas

07/01/19 
Children Return 
After Christmas


